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15th January 2024 

 
KS1 Phonics Evening 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   

  

On Monday 29th January 2024 we would like to invite you to a Phonics Workshop. This will be from 5.00 -5.45pm.  

  

We will cover the following areas:  

• Introduction to the Phonics Scheme – Bug Club Phonics  
• The importance of Phonics  
• How Phonics links to Reading and Writing   
• Our new child online portal   
• How to access a range of E-books at home   
• The statutory Phonics assessment in Year 1   

  

This will be a very informative meeting and will be a great opportunity for you to ask any questions that you may 
have.   

  

Yours Sincerely,  

  

   

 

Mr L Ball               Mrs Pope  Miss Joshi 

(KS1 lead)           (Year 1 Teacher)          (Year 1 Teacher) 
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